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We at DASS would like to thank all of you who completed Early Progress and Mid-Term Progress Reports for the stu-
dents in your classes. Once warned, students can decide to make changes, for instance, utilizing office hours or tutoring at 
ALEC for one-on-one help. DASS students in particular, often considered a group “at-risk,” greatly benefit from this mid-
semester feedback.  On their own, DASS students who know that they are struggling can make informed changes, per-
haps meeting with their DASS Coordinator to discuss how to utilize accommodations more fully or sitting down with DASS’s 
Learning Specialist to brush up on note taking or test taking techniques. Since DASS staff members have access to the re-
ports, we reach out to all DASS students who are struggling, making sure that even those students who have a disability 
that makes it difficult to ask for help, communicate needs, or problem-solve know that they have someone to talk to and 
help them chart a more successful course for the remainder of the semester.  In addition, DASS students, especially those 
with changeable medical and psychological conditions, may need a DASS staff member to talk through their chances of 
success versus withdrawing from a course.  Your completing progress reports may take time, but it is certainly time well 

spent! Again, much thanks to you all, for this and all you do. 

If you are teaching a course for JanTerm, there are some things to consider when working 

with students with accommodations.   

Be sure your DASS syllabus statement is up to date and encourage your students both verbal-

ly and in writing to get their letter of accommodation 
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